
 

 

 

Cairo 19/2/2020 

Dear KG 2 Parents,                                  

 

Warm greetings to all of  you 

REMINDER 

 

The "Continents' Day" will be on Saturday 22/2/2020. It will be a 

regular school day and the children will be wearing out of school 

uniform. We expect  the children to wear the costumes, wigs, beards 

and moustache representing the country of their group. 

 

We encourage them to make a representable maquette/project of the 

country they are representing mentioning their full name and class on 

it. 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

     

      Kindergarten Principal                            College Director 

 

            Amany Youssef                                    Hala Toma   

 

 

 


